
 

16 May 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer and Student,  
 

Year 13 Study Leave 2024 
 

I am writing to all parents/carers and students, to outline the study leave arrangements for Year 

13 students. 

 

All students will be expected to be in lessons until the end of this half-term. On the afternoon of 

Friday 24 May, Year 13 will have their Leavers’ Assembly in the main hall. If students have 

examinations prior to half-term, they are allowed to have the morning off lessons for a midday or 

afternoon examination. For morning examinations, they can have the afternoon off before to 

revise. 

 

After half-term, students will also need to attend revision sessions, when requested by subject 

staff, as long it does not clash with their examination schedule.  

 

Students taking vocational subjects will be required to continue to attend school after May half-

term until all unit coursework has been completed.  

 

We recognise that many students would benefit from formal revision, informal tutorial support, or 

an opportunity to seek advice from their teachers where it is available. Therefore, students are 

encouraged to seek advice from staff who will be available during normal lesson time. 

 

Results day for Level 3 GCE A levels and technical qualifications taken this summer will be on 

Thursday 15 August. Further details will be given regarding Results Day in a letter later this term. 

 

If you would like further clarification on this, please email me: jdoyle@isleworthsyon.org. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr J Doyle 

Assistant Headteacher - Sixth Form Leader 
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